BIA Village -
Flood Plans

John Doore, representative of
the Alaska Disaster Office in
Anchorage,. left today with a
social worker from the Bureau
of Indian Affairs (BIA) to dis-
cuss flood plans at Stevens Vil-
lage, Koyukuk and Galena.

“These are the only villages
we’'re worried about at the mo-
ment in the Fairbanks area.”
said Wallace Craig, head of the
Fairbanks BIA.

Later Doore hopes to meet
with ‘Lou Hanks of the Univer-
sity of Alaska to check villages
in the Bethel area. They will
discuss evacuation plans and the
surest communication links to
alert villages in advance of high
water.



